
 

 

Personal Information 
(“PI”) we collect 

CCPA statutory 
category 

Categories of third parties to 
whom we “disclose” PI for a 
business purpose 

• Contact data • Identifiers (online) 

• Identifiers (other) 

• Commercial information 

• California customer 
records 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Other users 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Your content • Sensory Information 

• California consumer 
records 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Other users 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Demographic data • Identifiers (online) 

• Identifiers (other) 

• California customer 
records 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Other users 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Profile data  • Identifiers (online) 

• Identifiers (other)  

• Commercial information 

• California customer 
records 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Other users 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 



  
 
 

• Business transferees 

• Registration data • Identifiers (online) 

• Identifiers (other) 

• Commercial information 

• California customer 
records 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Other users 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Communications data • Identifiers (online) 

• Identifiers (other) 

• Commercial information 

• California consumer 
records  

• Internet or Network 
Information 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Employment data • Identifiers (online) 

• Identifiers (other) 

• Education, Professional, 
and Employment 
Information 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Identification data  • Identifiers (online) 

• California customer 
records 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Transactional data • Commercial information 

• California consumer 
records 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 



  
 
 

• Financial information • Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Marketing data • Identifiers (online) 

• Identifiers (other) 

• Commercial information 

• California customer 
records 

• Internet or Network 
Information 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Data about others • Identifiers (online) 

• Identifiers (other) 

• California consumer 
records 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Other users 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Device data • Identifiers (other) 

• Internet or Network 
Information 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Online activity data • Identifiers (other) 

• Commercial information 

• Internet or Network 
Information 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Other users 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 



  
 
 

• Business transferees 

• Location data • Location data • Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Communication 
interaction data 

• Identifiers (online) 

• Identifiers (other) 

• Commercial information 

• California consumer 
records  

• Internet or Network 
Information 

• Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Data derived from the 
above 

• Inferences • Affiliates 

• Service providers 

• Partners 

• Third parties designated by you 

• Professional advisors 

• Authorities and others 

• Business transferees 

• Other Sensitive 
Personal Information 

We do not intentionally 
collect this information, 
but it may be revealed 
in identity data or other 
information we collect 

• Protected Classification 
Characteristics 

 

• N/A 

 


